Linchfield Community Primary School

Newsletter
Friday 30" September 2022

Road Safety

A road safety officer from Lincolnshire County Council came into school to visit year 5 this week to highlight the importance of
wearing a bicycle helmet. They looked at different types of helmets and explored why they are important and how they protect our
brain. The children discussed reasons for and against wearing a helmet and talked about the repercussions of not wearing one. The
children were given stories/scenarios about how accidents can occur and how wearing a helmet can prevent injury. They placed an egg
in the same material found within a helmet and dropped it from a height. The egg did not crack because it was wearing a helmet. This
showed them the importance of wearing a helmet to protect themselves. The road safety officer also demonstrated how to wear a
helmet properly and safely.

Wearing

Gardening Equipment

Mr Sedgwick will be starting the
school gardening club again soon.
Year 6 will be working with Mr
Sedgwick fo plan and plant the
vegetable garden and various other
gardening activities during the
year. We are looking for donations
of any gardening equipment which
is surplus to requirement to help us
out. In particular, we need garden
forks, spades and rakes. Any
condition will help.

Many thanks in anticipation.
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Hinduism

Year 5 were delighted to have a special guest in to talk o them about Hinduism. The children enjoyed discussing and asking questions
about how a Hindu leads their life, their beliefs, their god and goddesses and even sampled some delicious food!

Fizzy Hands

Fizzy Hands is a NHS programme designed to help with fine and gross motor skills in children. Each week we work on a different
aspect of body control, balance, and ball skills right down to working with tools, buttons, play dough and writing skills. The boys in
KS2 have been having fun practicing balance this week while singing along to our favourite 80's music!

Open Days - Reception Intake 2023

Thursday 6™ October 2022 - 9.30am & Tuesday 11™ October 2022 - 1.30pm
Do you have a child who was born between 15" September 2018 and 315" August 2019?
If so then your child is due to start school in September 2023
If you live in The Deepings or the surrounding villages please come and visit our school. We would like to take the
opportunity to showcase our school and provide you with all the information that you need in preparation for your
child starting school in September 2023.
school office at enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk or 01778347450 to book a place.
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At Linchfield Community Primary School we pride ourselves in offering quality first hand, memorable learning
experiences to all of the children. Inspiring opportunities are provided to enable our children to become ambitious,
confident citizens who are inquisitive, self-motivated, lifelong learners. Every child at Linchfield Community Primary

School is given the chance to achieve their full potential, whatever that may be.

If you are unable to attend our Open Afternoons please contact the school office to arrange a personal tour
of the school at a time which is convenient to you.
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WWEKKINGTON
joggers

Do you want to keep active?
Fancy running either socially or competitively?
At least 9 years old?
Encouragement to develop at your own pace by qualified
UKA coaches in a friendly atmosphere.
Then Werrington Joggers Juniors could be ideal for you.

We meet on Tuesday evenings from 18:00 — 18:55

Newcomers most welcome at our next induction
evening on 20" September, see
www.werringtonjoggers.co.uk or contact Valc at
helen.malc@ntlworld.com for details.

On Friday 215" October, We Will Wear It Pink
For Anyone Affected By Breast Cancer
We would love the whole school to join us again.
Wear something pink for a suggested donation of £1
& help us make a difference.
Thank you
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Diary Dates

Wednesday 5 October SEND Coffee Morning - 9am
Mon 17 & Wed 19 October Parents Evening
Wed 19 - Fri 21 Oct Roots to Food
Friday 21 October Wear it Pink Day
End of Term 1
Monday 31 Oct Start of Term 2
Tuesday 15 Nov Friends of Linchfield School (FLS) Annual General Meeting (AGM)




FRIENDS OF
LINCHFIELD SCHOOL

Annual General Meeting

EVERYONE IS WELCOME

Stay informed and get involved.

Join us for the Friends of Linchfield School AGM on
Tuesday 15th November 2022 at 6:30pm in the school hall.

Come along to find out what the FLS have planned for the coming
school year, aswell as to hear about what was achieved last year.
You will have the opportunity to meet the current committee, vote for the
coming year’s committee, ask any questions and find out how you
can help in any way big or small.

The FLS Committee is made up of 3 members Chair, Treasurer and Secretary.
All of last years committee will be standing down so we really need new members
to keep the FLS going. If you are interested in volunteering for any of these roles,

please email us prior to the AGM - philippafls@yahoo.com
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